
 

 

 
 
2 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

NSW Teachers Federation Industrial Action 

 
I have been advised that a number of teachers from West Pennant Hills 
Public School will be supporting the NSW Teachers Federation Industrial 
Action this Tuesday 7 December, 2021. 
 
As I will only be able to provide minimal supervision for students on Tuesday 
7 December, parents and carers are requested to make alternative 
arrangements for their children on this date. 
 
However, students who need to attend school will be supervised at all times.  
 
I apologise for any inconvenience. 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Donna Harris      
Principal 

  


